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From:   Paul Georgantes <pbuild@comcast.net>
Sent:   Monday, August 13, 2012 5:14 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590 AA53

                Fannie Mae and Freddy Mac can help the communities in which they serve by making it easier 
for homeowners to borrow from the Pace program.
       Please work to increase the number of homes that PACE can serve and not work to limit its 
viability. The PACE program is a win win for all. It increases employment and adds to the value of homes, 
by allowing homeowners to do improvements that they wouldn’t do otherwise. Thank you - Paul 
Georgantes
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